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GEC-ESTRO has a document that describes the structure and organisation of our committee, which states that the maximum 

number of members is 12, in keeping with the ESTRO statutes. Dedicated members are the chair, past chair, chair-elect, our 

secretary and the working-group chairs, which sums to 11 representatives. Additionally, we have an independent member; the 

incumbent is currently in his second term. Moreover, we are happy that we have Cyrus Chargari as observer representative of 

young ESTRO on our team. 

 

Currently, there is no written profile. However, the perfect candidate of course would be someone who was interested broadly in 

the different aspects of brachytherapy and willing to take an active role in supporting interests that GEC-ESTRO, ESTRO, and young 

ESTRO have in common, such as educational issues. 

 

Interested people are very welcome to get in contact with GEC-ESTRO committee members. Email contact can be organised by the 

ESTRO office (gec@estro.org), or it’s easy to approach us through the working groups, during the GEC-ESTRO workshops or the 

annual ESTRO meetings. By the way, GEC-ESTRO regularly provides (limited) financial support to young colleagues, e.g. through the 

provision of travel grants for our workshops. 

 

The best way of contacting us for specific reasons is to approach the committee chair through the ESTRO office or committee 

members whom you might personally know already. 

 

No, currently no changes are planned.  
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